
CAKE SALE 

Get ready for a delicious treat at Woodpecker Hall!  

On Friday, 27th September 2024, at 3:15pm, our children will be hosting 
a fantastic cake sale you won’t want to miss! 

Reception and Year 1 will be selling cakes outside their classrooms, 
while Year 2 to Year 6 will be taking over the playground with mouth-

watering goodies. 

Bring some change for a slice (or two!) of cake and, if you can, donate a 

cake on Friday morning to make this event extra sweet!  

 

Let’s bake up some fun together!  


